
I’ve received several e-mails from staff regarding difficulty accessing the SSI referral website. The 
website is below. Thanks 
 
http://www.ssireferrals.com 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Did You Know? 
Supplemental Security Income (SSI) is a federal government program that 
provides monthly benefits to adults and children with disabilities, and needy 
adults over the age of 65. When a child is eligible for SSI under this program 
the Cabinet, as representative payee, receives a monthly SSI payment on 
behalf of the child. The Cabinet can draw against these funds to cover the 
cost of the child’s daily care and maintenance. 
 
The Cabinet has contracted with Public Consulting Group, Inc (PCG) to identify 
all children who are currently in foster care and in the care/custody of the 
Commonwealth of Kentucky, who may be eligible for Supplemental Security 
Income (SSI) benefits from the Social Security Administration (SSA).  
 

Claudia Evans is PCG’s on-site Disability Eligibility Analyst  
representative working out of the cabinet’s  
Frankfort, KY location. If you have a child that may be  
eligible for SSI benefits, please contact Claudia at  
502-564-3427 or via e-mail at ClaudiaO.Evans@ky.gov or 
cevans@pcgus.com. You may also submit an SSI referral  
using the toll-free hotline 1-800-786-9024 or via  
the website : SSI referral  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Did You Know?” is brought to you weekly from the Coordinating Services for Children Workgroup.   
If you would like more information, please contact the OOHC  Branch by calling (502)-564-2147 
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